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Continuing the Learning Journey!! 

 
This week I have been assessing the 

children’s maths learning and we have had 

lots of fun maths activities out for the 

children to demonstrate their abilities. 

Next term parents will be invited into 

Chestnut Class for a maths workshop. 

More details soon. 
 

This week’s learning focus: 
• We have been identifying 2D and 3D 

shapes in and around the classroom. 

• In PE the children were pretending to 

be animals and were stretching like a 

giraffe and galloping like a horse!  

• We have been making a ‘Pants’ display 

for Mrs Meyer’s music room! 

• In Read Write Inc we have moved on 

to Speed Sound Set 2, and the 

children were rather excited to learn 

the new sound ‘ay’. 

• The children have been adding and 

subtracting during maths.  

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

Focus on Learning 
 

Next half term our topic will be 
‘Growing and Life Cycles’ and our 
new Ongar Value is ‘Tolerance’ 

 
 

Information for Families 
Next week is the half term break. Have a 

wonderful rest and we’ll see you back at 

school on Monday 20th ☺ 

 

 
Many thanks, 

The Chestnut Team 

Special Star Learners 

 
 Tommy – for settling into 
Ongar Place and Chestnut 

Class so well! 
 

Freja – for her fantastic 
counting and adding this 

week! 

 
 


